Dear Brethren March 31, 2022

Finals have come upon us, and we are now finished with the Spring quarter. With the Summer
quarter coming up I will have four classes with two study periods. Once this school year finishes
and the new school year comes for 2022-2023, I will be graduating the 2™ year program in
2023. After I am finished with my 2" year my plan for the future is to take the 3™ year program

and I will be graduating in June 2025.

The work that I have at the Church of Christ at Fall Branch is going well. Ina few months we
will be doing a door knocking in our area to let people know about us and to see if they have any
prayer request that we can pray for them to show them that we care for their well-being. I do ask

for prayers for this mission we have for the church here in Fall Branch.

The lectureship for school is going to take place soon being less than three months away. More

information will be given on the lectureship once we receive more about it at a later time.

Thank you for the support you have given me. I continue to ask for prayers that I will do well as

a student and preacher of God’s word.

In Christian Love

Denver K. Tate



